From: ]

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 31, 2017 4:02:40 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 2:44 PM

To: registrar

subject: Letter of Comment - ||| GGG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Robert Cavanna

-- Phone --
-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

It is reprehensible, unconscionable and down right deceiving that we have a Premiere that will tell we
citizens of Ontario that we are to receive a rebate on hydro bills, and that this current government is
working hard for us. Most people that have their eyes open can see that that is pure politics and
campaigning for next year's election.

If this government were truly for the people, then this request by Hydro One should be immediately told
no!! It should not have to take we citizens to campaign against this type of request.

I am sick and tired of having to read about hydro price increases in this province. Stop bleeding
everybody dry! You can only take so much money from people. When everyone is flat broke from
simply living day to day, who then will you be able to steal from?!

-- Attachment --
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